
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Human Trafficking: 

Compensation 

Date: 23 April 2018 

Ref: 137042 

Asked by:  

Paul Blomfield (Sheffield Central) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, how much compensation 

has been received by victims of trafficking identified by the Gangmasters' Licensing 

Authority in each year since 2014. 

Response:  

During the financial years 2014/15 to 2017/18, no prosecutions arising from 

investigations by the Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority resulted in 

compensation orders for victims of trafficking identified by the Authority. 

 
 


